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15 January 2019 

 
CIRCULAR 2 of 2019 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 
RE:  UNIFORMS AND SHOES FROM THE BOWLS WAREHOUSE 
 
We will be putting in a bulk order, if there is demand, for plain Bowlswear Australia shorts and pants prior to the 
pennant season commencing.  Colours that may be suitable for players are bottle green (Canberra, Belconnen, 
Norths) maroon (Qbn) royal blue (Yass, Bungendore & Yowani), black (Tugg) and other colours by request.  Please 
note that we will not have these in stock routinely so they must be specifically ordered.  Please also note these are 
plain colours – thay have the approved BA logo but no club logos – your club may have requirements about wearing 
their approved attire. 
 
The deadline for ordering, to receive them in time for pennants, is January 23.  The best way to place an order is via 
email, indicating colour, type (pants or shorts) and size(es) required (S, M, L, XL etc)  to email:  
admin@bowlsact.org.au.   The exact cost will depend on numbers ordered but will be approximately $45 per pair 
shorts and $55 for pants.  This is cheaper than elsewhere as you will pay postage on top (generally) if you order 
online. 
 
We also have a range of Henselite, Aero and Asics shoes.  We currently cover all sizes but of course, the popular 
sizes go quickly!  These should be tried on before purchase as the sizes vary depending on brand.   
 
Clubs are also urged to take this opportunity to order bulk supplies of toucha, grippo etc, or umpires equipment, as 
these will be significantly cheaper through the Warehouse.  
 
As usual, we highly recommend calling (tel:  5105 1083) prior to visiting in case we are not in the office! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kate Lyttle 
Executive Officer 
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